
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/22/2018 5:00:00 AM

First name: Nathan

Last name: Johnson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Wayne National Forrest New Single Track Ohio Tourism Family Vacation Destination?

 

Specialist Neuenfeldt,

 

I highly recommend the establishment of single track motorcycle only trails along with the development of our

National Forests that allow our families access to these resources. I have taken advantage of almost all of

Michigans different trail system user group trails and enjoyed using the forests for the cooperation of all creatures

both man and animal. I look forward to the day when I can invest my money in the communities sorrounding the

Wayne National Forest. Please feel free to contact me is you have any questions or concerns. I believe I have a

unique perspective to share. I would love to chat with you.

 

Sincerely,

 

Nathan Johnson


